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CITEL RES. 3(1-94)

HUMAN RESOURCES
The First Assembly of the Inter-American Telecommunication Commission, -

- WHEREAS:
It is necessary to count on a text that facilitates the best possible utilization of the existing options
for the training of human resources in the Region Americas.

CONSIDERING:

That resolution AM-RDC/92 Nr. 10, Strategic Planning on Human Resources, adopted by the

Regional Development Conference, proposed the OAS/CITEL to coordinate the preparation of a "White

Book on Training in the Region Americas”, based on the proposal of and with the cooperation of
AHCIET, ITU/BDT and other entities.

That resolution COM/CITEL Res. 149 (XXV-92), Decisions of the Acapulco Conference,
entrusted the President of COM/CITEL to coordinate and consider the topics identified by AM-RDC to
CITEL and AHCIET through its resolution Nr. 10.

That resolution COM/CITEL Res. 3 (EXTRA-93) designated a coordinator and an assistant .
coordinator between CITEL and the Training Centers, and entrusted them, as a primary task, to prepare
+and disseminate a document containing the background of and possibilities offered by the existing centers.

BEARING IN MIND:

The current need to promote training activities to be accomplished by the Administrations in the
Region as a form of improving the performance of the personnel who serves that area, and to adapt it
to the requirements imposed by technology evolution.

RESOLVES:

1 To circulate the 'White Book on Training in the Region Americas” among the
Administrations of the Region and other concerned entities.

2. To request the Administrations to act as the channel for presenting and promoting the
study of the above document to the various training units of telecommunication operating companies,
Universities, Training and Research Centers or other entities as deemed advisable.

3. To entrust COM/CITEL with the promotion and facilitation of actions tending to the
- adequate updating of the document.

4. To urge the Administrations to facilitate the contact among those training centers to which
they are related, and the "Coordination of CITEL with Training Centers".

5. To thank AHCIET and ITU for their active participation in this work and to urge said
-organizations to continue cooperating in the permanent updating of the text.



